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05 September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 Children, 
 
At the start of the Autumn Term the Year Six children take part in a statutory swimming assessment 
by the Local Authority. The children who are assessed as needing further swimming tuition to reach 
the standard required will then take part in lessons each Wednesday. 
 
As swimming is part of the national curriculum this is compulsory and all children have to take part - 
if your child cannot attend the lesson for medical reasons a letter must be sent into school as soon 
as possible.  
 
This year your child’s assessment will be on Wednesday 07 September 2022. 
  
Please ensure your child brings in their swimming kit on this day. 
Boys - Swimming trunks (swimming shorts not allowed for safety reasons). 
Girls - Full one-piece swimming costume.  
Plus a suitably sized towel. 
 
Please ensure that long hair is tied back and that no jewellery is worn (no earrings allowed). 
There is no charge for these sessions. 
 
In preparation for the assessment please would you complete the attached consent form for your 
child to attend the assessment and where applicable further lessons. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

S Hardaker 

 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
________________________________________________________________________ 
*Please complete and return to Mrs Eastham by Wednesday 07 September 2022. 
 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Year 6 swimming assessment on Wednesday 07 
September 2022 and any subsequent lessons should they not pass their assessment.  
 
 
Child’s Name_____________________________________________________  
 
Signed _______________________________________________(Parent/Guardian) 
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